



Join us for Spirit Week from home!
See flier attached for details...
3/23 Musical Monday
3/24 To Lead Tuesday
3/25 Wacky Wednesday
3/26 Thoughtful Thursday
3/27 Fantastic Friday

FOR UP TO DATE NOTIFICATIONS

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE

https://www.goprcs.org/

OR

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK

https://www.facebook.com/Porter-Ranch-Community-School-578893758819689/?ref=aymt_homepage_pane l&eid=ARARL67h3cEGB8TVXIHYrGee0R8TMezTJ V9h3li-B6CPjSRqos-Pwqjg1Gr3KNHXRiY1xNx-4fcTJOsz

Principal's Message

Dear Porter Ranch families,

Oscar Wilde said, "What seems to us as bitter trials are often blessings in disguise." We have many unknowns in our lives now, but be assured we do have a hopeful future. Some families are hit harder than others during this time and my heart goes out to you. Please do not hesitate to let us know if you need assistance. As a reminder, the district is providing 2 snacks per child plus adults at our Grab and Go centers (closest one at Chatsworth High). I understand the concern over academic support for our students. Each student was provided at least 2 weeks of work and our incredible teachers are working hard to prepare for a possible extended closure. At this time, we are awaiting guidance from the district on how to move forward. Your teacher(s) and I will provide more information once we know it. Meanwhile, refer to the "orange button" on our website for resources and please focus on you and your family's physical and emotional well-being. Should you know student in crisis please let us know.

The following site provides a chat opportunity for adolescents who are struggling

http://www.contact-usa.org/chat.html

Go Coyotes!

PRCS Coyote Howl

School News

Spirit Days are here!!! Join us for spirit week from home! See flier attached

IMPORTANT: Home Lesson Activity Links and Resources are available on our website at www.goprcs.org for all grade levels. Please click on the orange button on our home page. Many new links have been added, please make sure to check it out!!!

LAUSD Parent Portal for grades TK/Kinder thru 8th Grade – all parents and guardians register!

Access to grades and assignments for Schoology, and SBAC scores. Once you have set up an account on Parent Portal and click on the Grades and Assignments button.

 If you have any questions or need a District ID or PIN Code, please contact Jen Endler at jennifer.endler@lausd.net

Registration for 2020-2021 Enrollment and waitlist is on hold until further notice due to school closure. We will have updates on our website, HOWL and Facebook.

Middle School News

Important updates from Mrs. Almany

The 10 week grading window has been postponed and the new tentative date is Wednesday, April 1st. This date is subject to change but if it gets moved again, I will let you know as soon as possible.

It is very important that parents and students log on to Schoology on a daily basis. All Middle School teachers are posting new assignments daily. Please also check your email on a daily basis and if you and/or your child has any questions, please email your teachers directly. They will get back to you as quickly as they can. Please be patient and respectful to them as we are all in this together.

It is imperative that students log on, complete their assignments, and turn them in by their respective due dates.

This is a very challenging time for all of us and I hope everyone is staying healthy and safe. Our staff is working diligently to ensure a sense of normalcy for our students.

I am here for the students and I can always be reached by email. My email is axs0763@lausd.net.

We are in a learning curve while we flatten the curve!